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Call for Abstracts 
  
The Sixth UCL-KCL Environmental Law Symposium will be held at King’s College 
London on Friday 19 May 2023. Continuing the tradition of this conference, the 
Symposium provides the opportunity for early researchers (MPhil, PhD and postdoctoral 
researchers) to share and discuss ideas and work in the area of environmental law and 
policy broadly conceived with peers and faculty chairs. The symposium is held with the 
support of the Centre for Law and the Environment (UCL), the Climate Law and 
Governance Research Centre (KCL), the Transnational Law Institute (KCL) and the 
London Arts and Humanities Partnership (LAHP). 
 
The Symposium welcomes contributions covering a wide array of areas, including, but 
not limited to, treatments of: 
  

- Climate-change-related law and/or policy; 
- Environmental justice; 
- International environmental law and policy; 
- Comparative environmental law and policy; 
- Theoretical, normative or methodological interventions;  
- Interdisciplinary work, drawing on the social sciences, environmental sciences, 

humanities, and beyond. 
 

The deadline for submission of abstracts is 26 February 2023. Please submit an abstract 
(maximum 250 words) with your name, contact information, and affiliation to 
mara.wendebourg@kcl.ac.uk and kenta.tsuda.21@ucl.ac.uk. It is not a requirement to 
submit a full paper, but if you wish to do so, please so indicate in your email. 
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